Ne 49/28977

The Permanent Mission of Georgia to the United Nations Office and other international organizations in
Geneva presents its complements to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR)
and in addition to the Note Verbales N249/27856 dated 25 June 2014 and 49/28547 dated 2 July, has the
honour to inform that Ms. Ketevan Natriashvili, First Deputy Minister of Education and Science of
Georgia will not be able to participate at the examination of the combined 4" and 5* Periodic Reports of
Georgia on implementation of the Convention on Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against
Women by the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women, to be held on 8 July,
2014, in Geneva, Switzerland. Thus, Ms. Natia Gabitashvili, Chief Specialist, International Relations and

Programs Department of the Ministry of Education and Science of Georgia will participate in the
examination.

The Permanent Mission of Georgia to the United Nations Office and other international organizations in

Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office. of the High Commissioner for Human
Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.
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